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Dear Professor
Hirsch,

The manuscript you submitted to EPL has been reviewed by two external referees.
| regret to inform you that, on the basis of the attached resulting reports and the Co-Editor's own expertise, we cannot
accept your manuscript for publication.

Thank you for your understanding.
Yours sincerely,
on behalf of Dr. Sungkit Yip

Kevin Desse
Editorial Assistant





